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Environmental Protection
Agency Act 1992 as amended.

Notice under Regulation 20 of the
EPA (Industrial Emissions)
(Licensing) Regulations, 2013.

Woodbville Pig Farms Unlimited
Company, Woodville, Nenagh,
County Tipperary located at
Woodbville and Ballyknockane,
Ballymackey, Nenagh, County
Tipperary, Reg. No. P0467-03,
applied to the Agency for a review
of the existing licence, Reg. No.
P0467-02. On the 29 September
2023 the Agency proposed to
grant a revised licence, subject
to conditions, for Class:-

6.2 (a) - the rearing of pigs in an
installation where the capacity
exceeds - (a) 750 places for sows;
and 6.2 (b) - the rearing of pigs
in an installation where the
capacity exceeds - (b) 2,000 places
for production pigs which are
over 30kg.

An objection by any party must
state the grounds for objection and
be accompanied by the appropriate
fee and be received online at
www.epa.ie or in the Office of
Environmental Sustainability, EPA
Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000,
Johnstown Castle Estate, County
Wexford by 5pm on 26 October
2023. Any person making an
objection, may request an oral
hearing of the objection. A request
for an oral hearing must be
accompanied by the appropriate
fee and be received online at
www.epa.ie or in writing, at the
above address by the 26 October
2023. The proposed licence may be
viewed at www.epa.ie or at the
above address (Tel: Lo Call

0818 33 55 99 or 053-9160600) or
obtained there on payment of a
fee of €3.80.






